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Next Steps 
Timeline  

We currently expect to submit the Section 36 application in Summer 2024. Once the Section 36 planning application has 
been submitted, the determining authority will advertise the planning submission and hold a statutory consultation period 
whereupon members of the public, as well as statutory consultees, can submit their formal comments on the proposal. These 
representations will then be assessed against the proposal and a planning decision made by the determining authority in due 
course. 

We intend to hold a number of drop-in information events once the application has been submitted.  The drop-in sessions will 
enable local residents and interested parties to find out more about the planning application, view key documents and ask any 
questions they may have. 

If you would like to be kept up to date with the proposal and informed about the next steps, please fill in a comment form with 
your details or speak to one of the project team. 

Further information 

If you have any questions, or would require further information about the proposals, please contact us at: 

https://blairhill-windfarm.co.uk

Blair Hill Wind Farm Team, RES, Third Floor - STV, Pacific Quay, Glasgow, G51 1PQ 

blairhill.windfarm@res-group.com.
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